
 
 

  
 
 

Solid Waste and Recycling Industry 
Advisory Committee 
Committee Member Existing or Potential Conflict 
Statement 

 
Please compete the statement below, detailing all existing or potential conflicts of interest that 
the member and the organization they represent may have in regards to their relationship with 
Metro Vancouver. Note that any IAC member or principal who does not have a conflict of 
interest must file a NIL statement to that effect. 

A record will be compiled of all reported conflicts of interest or potential conflicts of interest, 
and such record will be neither confidential nor privileged. The statements will be posted on 
the Metro Vancouver website along with other IAC information. 

Files can be submitted via solidwasteoperations@metrovancouver.org. 
 
 

 

Statement of existing or potential conflicts of interest or NIL: 
 

HSR Zero Waste is a division of Happy Stan’s Recycling Services Ltd. which is licensed under Metro Vancouver as a 
recycling brokerage facility.  HSR has received funding from Metro Vancouver for past projects in respect to zero 
waste and will continue to apply for funding in the future and conduct business with Metro Vancouver in the future 
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Signature 
Date: 2023-02-28  

 

Printed Name of IAC Member:  Jamie Kaminski   

I hereby certify the signature above 

 

Title:  President  
 

Legal Entity IAC Member is Representing: 

Happy Stan’s Recycling Services Ltd. (dba. HSR Zero Waste & HSR Services)  


